
Dear Parents and Whānau, 

In 2024, thanks to your amazing 
support, we collected hundreds of 
Yummy-branded fruit stickers and 
labels. These were collated and sent 
away at the end of the year and as a 
result, our school received $465 worth 
of brand-new sports equipment for our 
school to enjoy! 

We’re excited to be taking part in the 
Yummy Sticker Promotion again this year, and our collection is already off to 
a great start! 

To help us gather even more stickers, each learner will be bringing home a 
Yummy Stickers Collection Chart. Simply pop it on your fridge and start 
adding your Yummy fruit stickers and cut-out labels. The more we collect, the 
more free sports gear we can earn for our learners.. 

Thank you for continuing to support this fantastic initiative, every sticker really 
does make a difference! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


